
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Toniann Richard, 816.249.1529, Toniann@hccnetwork.org 

ACA Open Enrollment Runs November 1, 2018 – December 15, 2018 

Although policy discussions are still taking place, ACA open enrollment on Missouri's Health Insurance 
Marketplace takes place from Thursday, November 1, 2018 through Saturday, December 15, 2018. The 
Health Care Collaborative (HCC) of Rural Missouri is available to assist individuals and families with 
enrollment. Coverage begins January 2019 for those who enroll by the December 15, 2018 deadline. 
 
Information Needed to Enroll: 

• Enrollee information (name, age, birth date, address, Social Security number).  
• Household size. 
• Insurance policy numbers if currently insured. 
• Paystub or W-2 if working. 
• Estimated income amount for 2018. 

  
Contact HCC for enrollment assistance 
Lexington, Mo.-based Health Care Collaborative (HCC) of Rural Missouri (825 South Business Highway 13) 
has trained certified application counselors who help individuals and families enroll in Missouri's Health 
Insurance Marketplace. They will answer enrollment questions, help determine eligibility for Medicaid or other 
insurance options. In addition, HCC helps with enrollment during the Marketplace's special enrollment period.  
 
HCC also has a variety of programs and resources to help individuals and families in need. For enrollment 
support, or for more information, call Iva Eggert or Shelly Harden at 660.259.2440. 
  
Other ways to enroll 
To enroll online, visit HealthCare.gov, or call 1.800.318.2596, which is available 24/7. (TTY: 1.855.889.4325) 
 
For more information, contact Iva Eggert or Shelly Harden at 660.259.2440. Feel free to visit 
HCCNetwork.org/aca or CoverMissouri.org. 
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